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Network Meeting, October 2021

Representatives of IRG-Rail’s members, among them the co-chairs of IRG-Rail’s working groups,
met to prepare for the upcoming Plenary Assembly. The meeting discussed current
developments in the railway sector as well as an organisational reform of IRG-Rail. The agenda
also included final preparations of statements and reports which will be submitted to the
Plenary Assembly for adoption as well as the work programme 2022.
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